
 

 

PARISH NEWSLETTER  
10th. November 2024 

The 32nd Sunday in Ordinary Time 
The Parish Office will be  

 open Tuesday and Friday from 9.30 – 1.30:  

Tel: 059-9156890 

Email: clonmoreoffice.parish@gmail.com 

   Fr. John: 086-2403787. Email:frjohn51@gmail.com 

ANNIVERSARIES – WITH LOVE WE REMEMBER 
Saturday 9th. Ballyconnell 7.30. Maureen Balfe, Munny 

Sunday 10th. Kilquiggan 9.00: Patrick & Anastasia Keogh & Myles Keogh, 

Killinure. 

Sunday 10th. Clonmore 10.30: John Dowling Ballaghaclay 

Saturday 16th. Ballyconnell 7.30: Patick & Margaret Hennessy, Raheen. 

Mai Coleman, Ballykilduff & her parents Lucy and John O’Brien, also her sister 

Agnes who died recently. Chrissie Carroll, Gould, Sarah Moore (nee Byrne, 

Garristown, Gould. 

Sunday 17th. Clonmore 10.30: Mark Joyce; Maureen Ferris Balinakill; 

Babs and Bill Carlos, Dublin. Eimear McDonald, Clonmore; Nicholas Byrne, 1st. 

Anniv. Seskin 

MASS SCHEDULE:  

Tuesday 5th. Mass at 9.30; Wednesday 6th. Mass 

at 9.30. Friday 8th. Mass in Killinure at 7.30 

Collections:  2/3: Bingo €840. Baskets €537 Envelopes 

€423. Ballyconnell Bingo: Jackpot: €1100 

PARISH LOTTO:  Wednesday October 30th Numbers drawn.: 5, 15, 22, 27. 

No jackpot winner. 16 match 3’s gets €63 each.  Next week’s jackpot €20,000.  

Coolkenno GAA Lotto: Last week’s numbers: 3, 5, 10, 29.  No Jackpot winner.  

Next week’s jackpot €6,500; Next Draw: Monday. 11th. Nov. in Dying Cow. Lucky Dip 

winners: Ronan Browne, Paul McGrath; Martina Ni Mullain; ALJA C/O Jim Cushe  

November list of the dead. 
There is an envelope in your envelope box for our 

November list of the dead. Please note those you would 

like to be remembered in these masses on the list and 

place the list and your donation in the envelope. Thank you 

 

A message for the Bereaved 
You never really get over the loss of your loved one. They live forever in your 

broken heart. Grief is something that walks beside you every day and every 

night. Grief comes in waves, when you are driving alone in your car, while you’re 

doing the dishes, while you’re getting ready for work – all of a sudden it hits 

you – your breath catches, tears flow and the sadness can be so great that it 

is physically painful. You can feel alone. Grief doesn’t end because love doesn’t 

end, and the relationship doesn’t end. Grief is not a sign of weakness, nor a 

lack of faith. When all is said and done, it is the price of love. Where there 

is deep grief there is deep love. Grief is one of the strongest emotions we 

experience and it is healthy to express it and not hide it. What you are feeling 

is in fact good, strange as it may seem. Take all the time you need. Learn to 

live with it. It can be exhausting. Face it; work through it. It is okay to be 

hurting. Don’t try to be strong and put up a brave front. Express it. Cry and 

cry and cry; talk, talk and talk. Grief heals; tears strengthen. Be proud of 

your grief. Grief is love. 

Terence Harrington OFM. Cap 

 

Date for your calendar: Meeting of our PPC on Monday 

19th.  at 8.00 pm in Parish Centre. We would like a full 

attendance as Patrick Roach from the Diocesan 

Pastoral development, will address the meeting. 

HAVE A WONDERFUL WEEK 
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